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Dear BHS Seal Families, 

Spring, beautiful spring! We’re very excited to welcome this change of 

season at BHS and to say farewell to winter. The days are getting longer 

and brighter and our students are full of renewed energy. 

Term 2 has come to an end which means report cards will be coming 

home with your child on April 6th. We are looking forward to meeting 

with you during parent-teacher conferences and we hope you’ll 

schedule some time to meet with us during the evening of April 13th or 

the morning of April 14th. We understand that in rare instances you may 

not be able to attend parent-teacher conferences during our scheduled 

meeting time. If you’re unable to meet in person, or if you’re unable to 

meet during our scheduled time, please contact your child’s teacher to 

arrange an alternate meeting space (virtual) or an alternate date and 

time. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we 

work together to provide a meaningful learning experience for our BHS 

Seals. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Surette 
Principal 
 
 

Thank you for 

having after 

school travel 

plans made 

early in the day. 

Please notify us 

of changes to 

after school 

travel plans by 

12:30 pm. 

REMEMBER 

TO PACK A 

WATER 

BOTTLE 

EVERY DAY! 

 

You may want to send 
an extra pair of dry 
socks for your child. 
April showers mean 
wet feet when we play 
outside. 



 

Thank you for arriving no later 

than 8 o’clock for school. 

Arriving on time makes for a great 

start to the day! 

You’re invited to browse our 

Scholastic Book Fair during Parent-

Teacher Conferences! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

DAY!  

Items from Lost & Found will be in the cafeteria on the 

evening of April 13th and the morning of April 14th. Please 

stop by and collect anything belonging to your child(ren).  

Remember to Review our April 
2023 Community Calendar for 
Upcoming events. 


